
 

 

 
From: AWF@GG-Law.com [mailto:AWF@GG-Law.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2012 2:38 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Word of Life Ministries - KADO-LP - BSTA-20120829AES - TYPO: Section 7.4 

 

Mohammad, 
  
We have made a typo on the above mentioned Engineering STA, in Section 7.4. The 
correct Antenna Structure Registration Number should be 102975. 
  
Thanks. 
  
  
A. Wray Fitch III 
Director 
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